September 4, 1986

Mr. George Harutunian, Treasurer

Armenian Cultural Association of New Mexico
P.O.Box 3903

Albuquerque, NM 87190-3903

Dear Mr. Harutunian:

Thank you for the contribution of the Armenian Cultural
Association of New Mexico in the amount of $100.00 for the
restoration of Soorp Hovhannes Church in Sissyan, Armenia.

We trust you shall all have the spiritual comfort In
knowing that through your generosity, a historical church
and one of the treasures of Armenlan architecture, will be
brought back to life.

May the Lord bless you and the members of your parish,
always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manooglian
Primate




